

## St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Monday 8<sup>th</sup> February

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

## Lent

Lent begins this Wednesday and as a school community we will undertake various activities. Each Friday there will be Mass at 8am following which <u>the children</u> can come into the hall for breakfast; tea, toast and juice. I hope to see many of you there.

## St Joseph's Penny

In Lent we always support St Joseph's Penny and this year is no exception. With this letter your child will receive a penny box and we ask you to fill it with any spare change. They assist many local and national charities and I look forward to your support.

## **Money**

Please could all outstanding money be paid this week; dinner money, after school accounts and building fund where appropriate. Dinner money next half term will be £53.75 or £10.75 if you prefer.

Thank you as always for your support in all we do and as mentioned previously you can now follow us on twitter @StHughPrimary

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





